Appendix |

Rumney Rachael

From: Corcoran Linda

Sent: 04 February 2022 15:24

To: Rumney Rachael

Subject: RE: Street Trading Consent Application - Consultation - Grill King
Hi Rachael,

| agree with Thames Valley Police and would also object to the below Street trading application due to the
Residential area and the impact it would have on local residents. In my opinion this would seriously affect the
quality of Residents lives.

Kind regards
Linda

Linda Corcoran MCIEH
Resilience and Enforcement Lead
Place and Development
Slough Borough Council

www.slough.gov.uk
Please dont print this email unless you really need to - think of the environment

From: Rumney Rachael

Sent: 27 January 2022 13:23

To: _Resilience and Enforcement Team; FoodandSafety; _Parking; StreetWorks;
'debie.pearmain@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk'

Subject: Street Trading Consent Application - Consultation - Grill King

Please find attached an application for Street Trading Consent.

The location is the Cippenham Lane service road, opposite the car park for the Earl of Cornwall (map attached).
Consultation with residents and businesses within a 100m radius has commenced.

Timings:

Monday to Sunday: 13:00 — 02:00

Seasonal variations: 12:00 ~ 03.00 (All bank holidays and New Year’s Day)

Please contact me directly with you require any further information regarding the application.
The consultation ends on Friday 11" February. Please email me any formal responses.

Kind regards

Rachael Rumney
Principle Licensing Officer





